
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

                                                                                                               14th June 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

 

EXPECTATIONS FOR CARDINAL POLE CATHOLIC SCHOOL STUDENTS 

ON THE WAY HOME 

 

The school would like to reaffirm to your child that behaviour expectations are taken as seriously 

outside of school as they are inside of school. To provide clarity, the school expects your child to go 

straight home at the end of the school day unless attending an onsite extra-curricular club. 

 

This means that there should be no visiting takeaway food outlets or congregating at bus stops and 

local estates. The school, together with the Safer Schools Officer will patrol the Morningside Estate, 

Wells Street, Morning Lane and Mare Street inclusive of the narrow way, in addition to the wider 

community. 

 

If you give permission for your child to be out and around in Hackney, please ensure that they always 

go home first and change.  Appropriate sanctions are in place should your child be seen in the 

community without what is defined by a member of staff as a reasonable excuse, as this is seen as 

bringing the school into disrepute. 

 

If you have any concerns please do not hesitate to contact myself.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mr L Tavares 

Acting Assistant Headteacher 

 

 


